
CITY of BOARDMAN 
Community Development 

LAND USE 
NOTICE OF DECISION 

 
DATE: March 24, 2021 
 
TO: Boardman Development, L.L.C. and Interested Parties  
 
FROM: Barry C. Beyeler, Community Development Director 
 
SUBJECT: Tuscany at Boardman, Phase 3 Preliminary Plat 
 
On Tuesday, March 23, 2021, the Boardman Planning Commission APPROVED the Preliminary Plat 
application of Boardman Development L.L.C. for the Tuscany at Boardman Phase III subdivision. With 
the condition of the developer adding some green space, or a pocket park. The plans for a pocket park 
which fits nicely with a previously constructed Pedestrian Pathway to the elementary schools was 
reviewed, deliberated, and the unanimously Commission approved.  

The City of Boardman is an Equal Opportunity provider. 
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